
 

 

 

 

COMMANDER’S COMMENT 

Comrades, Auxiliary and Supporters 

We are continuing with our Canteen activities as best we can under the Covid restrictions, we 

need your help in following the directions set forth by our Governor in response to this 

pandemic. Wear your Mask when entering the Post and use it when not eating or drinking, we 

have set guidelines at the Bar for patrons and proper arrangement of tables for those wishing to 

eat in. Please refrain from visiting the Post if you are experiencing symptoms related to this 

virus. 

We have been informed by the Department Quartermaster that Post 445 has been appointed an 

“All State” Post and will be recognized at the Awards Presentation on August 14th in Columbia.  

We have been working toward this over the past 3 plus years.  While it is awarded for 

participation in Veterans of Foreign Wars required programs what I am most proud of is your 

support in allowing the use of funds generated here in the Post to directly aid Veterans in need 

of assistance.  Supporting the VA Hospital, The Fisher House, our Community, and our Schools.  

Thank you all for your continued Support!!! 

God Bless America and Our Veterans 

Jim 

 



 

 

MADAM PRESIDENT’S COMMENTS: 

Wish this month's newsletter could be the start of everything getting back to normal.  However, 

until that time comes, hope that you and your families are all well. 

Thank you to our Auxiliary members who joined our July conference call meeting.  We even had 

the pleasure of District President Beth Tufts to join us as well. 

Our July Frogmore Stew dinner was postponed until a further date.  Our Auxiliary approved sub 

sandwich platters and chips to be provided that evening instead, with any profit from the dinner 

to be donated to the Post.  We will not be hosting a dinner in August due to the continued rise 

in COVID cases.   

Please remember it is time to pay 2021 membership dues.  Early bird dues renewal is being 

offered again this year at $25 if paid by September 1.  Please renew and help us meet our 100% 

membership renewal goal.   

Please join us for our regular membership meeting Thursday, August 13, at 7:00 which will be 

held by conference call.  Instructions to join the conference call will be emailed to all our 

members.   

God Bless our Troops, Veterans, the United States of America, the VFW and God Bless all of you!   

Auxiliary President Joyce Simmons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


